ASSATEAGUE POINTE BOARD MEETING DATES

March 18, 2006-9:00am at the Clubhouse
May 13, 2006-9:00am at the Clubhouse
Annual Meeting July 15,2006-9:00am at the Worcester Prep. School
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ATTENTION!! ATTENTION!!

If you have not Renewed your boat slip for 2006, you need to do so by March 15,2006. Forms are

Available in the Sales Office. Slips are in short supply this year, so if you do not renew your slip, it
will be given to someone else.

Also, if you have renewed your slip but have not picked up your Boat Sticker, you need to do so
ASAP and have it put on your Boat/RV no later than Memorial Day!
STICKERS WILL NOT BE MAILED OUT!

THANK YOU!! THANK YOU!! THANK YOU!!

to Mr.D. Horace Quillen of Lot #350
for donating 5 Life Jackets to
Assateague Pointe



